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SB 2244 - Testimony in Opposition 
 

Chair and members of the committee, my name is Whitney Oxendahl, and I am writing 
in opposition to Senate Bill 2244. 
 
I’m a parent of three young children, two of which are school-aged and attending public 
school in Fargo. I’m concerned about the burden this bill places on schools and 
teachers. Whenever I have a concern, I can bring it up with the teacher or principal and 
my voice has been heard. 
 
This doesn’t need to be in state law. This is too much. Please give Senate Bill 2244 a 
Do Not Pass recommendation.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share my testimony. 


